
St Leo’s 2019 July Holiday 

HSC WORKSHOP SCHEDULE

•	 BOOKINGS:  
No bookings 
necessary - just  
turn up!

•	 STUDY: 
Study spaces will be 
available from 9am 
- 3pm each weekday 
during the holidays 
for both individual 
and group work:  
- Mon 8 July in  
  Theresa House 
- all other days in  
  Bakhita House. 

•	 INTERNET:  
Due to maintenance 
on the Diocesan 
internet (Mon/Tue 
Week 1) classrooms 
will be provided  
with mobile wifi 
devices for students 
to access Google docs 
etc. Staff will be able 
to connect to screens 
through the supplied 
cables in Theresa 
House.

Mon 8 July

INDUSTRIAL TECH 
TIMBER

(Mr Sammut)
9am - 3pm

Woodwork workshops
Major Works

SOCIETY & CULTURE
(Ms Prosser)
9am - 3pm

Theresa House

FOOD TECHNOLOGY
(Ms Taylor)
9am - 1pm

Theresa House
Exam tips/techniques,
past papers, questions

DESIGN & TECH
(Ms Bourke)
9am - 3pm

Theresa House G01 
Major Projects  

Tue 9 July

PHYSICS
(Mr Solomonides)

9am - 1pm
Theresa House

Exam-tips/ techniques,
past papers, questions

VISUAL ARTS
(Ms Schneider)
9.30am - 3pm

Art Rooms
Major Works

Wed 10 July

ANCIENT HISTORY
(Ms Smallwood)

9am - 1pm 
Theresa House

Revision, exam tech.

MATHS EXTENSION
(external staff)
10am -12pm 

Bakhita House
Exam tips/techniques,
past papers, questions

MATHS STANDARD
(Mr Scalone)
10am - 12pm

Bakhita House
Exam tips/techniques,
past papers, questions

MATHS ADVANCED
(Mrs Donaghy)
10am - 12pm

Bakhita House 
Private study,

past papers, questions

Thu 11 July

INDUSTRIAL TECH 
TIMBER

(Mr Sammut)
9am - 3pm

Woodwork workshops
Major Works

SOCIETY & CULTURE
(Ms Prosser)
9am - 3pm

Theresa House

FOOD TECHNOLOGY
(Ms Taylor)
9am - 1pm

Theresa House
Exam-tips/ techniques,
past papers, questions

DESIGN & TECH
(Ms Bourke)
9am - 3pm

Theresa House G01 
Major Projects  

Fri 12 July

MUSIC
10am - 12pm

(Mr Shane Lebreton, 
external staff) 
Xavier Court

Concepts of music

Mon 15 July

INDUSTRIAL TECH 
TIMBER

(Mr Sammut)
9am - 3pm

Woodwork workshops.
Major Works

DESIGN & TECH
(Ms Bourke)
9am -3pm 

Bakhita House SD1
Major Projects

CHEMISTRY
(Mr Tiglao)
9am - 1pm

Note: External Venue 
Macquarie University 

Muse Building
Exam tips/ techniques,
past papers, questions

Tue 16 July

VISUAL ARTS
(Ms Schneider)
9.30am - 3pm

Art Rooms
Major Works

DRAMA
(Ms Murphy)
9am - 12pm

Bakhita House G07
Essay writing w’shop - 

Australian Drama
Practice papers,  
exam strategies

ECONOMICS
(Mr Gallagher)
9.30am - 12pm
Theresa House 

Exam-tips/ techniques,
past papers, questions

Wed 17 July

STUDIES OF RELIGION 
1U & 2U Workshop 

(Ms Helen Smith, CSO)
9.30am - 11.30am

Bakhita House
Islamic Sexual Ethics  

and Khadija

DRAMA
(Ms Murphy)
9am - 12pm

Bakhita House BHG07
Essay writing w’shop - 
Brecht and Lonesco

Practice papers,  
exam strategies

Thu 18 July

JAPANESE
(Ms Todd)

10am- 12pm
BHGO3

Fri 19 July

ENGLISH
10am - 2pm
(Mr Morad)

College Staffroom
Unseen essay writing 
practice under exam 

conditions for Advanced 
and Standard. 

A variety of teacher-
prepared questions 

on all modules will be 
available. 

Writing booklets will 
be available. 

Come in, choose a 
question and write for  
40 minutes and get 

teacher feedback (by  
the end of Week 2,  

Term 3) to give yourself 
exam practice. 


